
From:    
Sent: 17 March 2025 11:45 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application No: S62A/2025/0077 SITE ADDRESS: Land West of High Street Stebbing 

 
 
 
From:    
Sent: 17 March 2025 11:41:28 GMT  
To: section62@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
Cc:   
Subject: Application No: S62A/2025/0077 SITE ADDRESS: Land West of High Street 
Stebbing  
 
I object to this this application in its entirety. One of the most dangerous aspects of this 
application is the fact that it is showing a road exiting from the new build properties 
directly opposite the primary school in stebbing high street.  This is a very dangerous 
place to have an exit directly opposite a primary school full of 250 children.  
 
I am absolutely opposed to the building of this quantity of new houses in the village. The 
position of these houses and the most importantly the entrances of roads attached to 
these houses  has not been carefully thought through . It is a small village and it will be 
swamped by new build properties in the most inappropriate sites.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Stephen Walker  

 




